

Maha Bodhi School 2016 Language Review (2) Primary 2 English Language

Name	:		11	
Class	: Primary 2		Marks	25
Dura	tion : 1 hour		Parent's	
Date	: 9 May 2016		signature	
Sect	ion A: Vocabulary (5	× 1 mark)		toeralises a subspiritor and a
	each question and lo er and put a tick $()$		nen choose	the correct
1)	During our camping tr songs.	ip, we sat around the .		and sang
	tent			
	wood			
	lantern		Control of the Contro	
	campfire			
2)	A building was on fire very quickly.	. The	arriv	ved at the scene
	ambulance			
	police car		EO.	
	fire engine		, FD.	
	school bus		The state of	Je C.

olank	. Use each word gives tours	or group of words <u>ON</u> protect	CE ONLY. park ranger	
	Mr Khairul loves r	nature. He works at the	Singapore Botanical Garder	ns. H
is a 3	(({	Every day, he has many task	cs to
do.				
	Mr Khairul 4)		to the visitors.	He
talks	to them about th	e plants and animals in t	he garden. Sometimes, he t	ralk
abou	t the statues and	sculptures found in the	garden.	
	Mr Khairul also s	hows the visitors how to	o look after the plants and	
5) <u> </u>		the animals in	the garden. He enjoys his jo	ob

very much.

Section B: Grammar (7 \times 1 mark)

Write the <u>correct verb that agrees with the subject</u> in each blank to complete the story.

The pupils are going to the fire station today. Everyone is very excited. When they arrive at the fire station, the fire chief is waiting for them. He 6) (greet, greets) everyone with a wide smile. There are a lot of exciting things to see today. First, they go to the changing room where the firefighters (show, shows) them how long it takes to put on their gear. They only take less than thirty seconds! Next, the fire chief shows the children the fire engine. Megan and Nicholas 8) (pretend pretends) they are real firefighters, steering the big engine down the streets. The children enjoy their trip to the firehouse very much.

Circle one preposition of place or time in each sentence. An example has been done for you.

We are going (on) a camping trip today. Father drives his car to the campsite.

- 9) Mother and I help to pitch our tent under a big shady tree.
- 10) Annie collects some wood and places it in front of the tent.

We cannot wait to cook marshmallows and sausages over the campfire tonight.

Fill in the blanks with the correct connector provided in the brackets.

When I grow up, I want to be just like my father. He is a policeman.

Policemen play an important role 11) _____ (because, however) they help to keep the neighbourhood safe. It is not easy being a policeman as you need to be fit and brave. 12) _______, (While, However) I

still want to be a policeman when I grow up. I will study hard and achieve my

dream!

Section C: Punctuation (3 \times 1 mark)

There is one punctuation mistake or missing punctuation in each sentence.

<u>Circle</u> the punctuation mistake or missing punctuation and rewrite <u>the</u>

<u>correct punctuation or the word</u> on the lines provided. An example is shown below.

DCIO	<u> </u>
E.g.	she likes to go to the library.
	She
E.g.	Why are you late O
13)	janice loves going to the park for walks.
14)	She enjoys watching the people at the park
15)	Do you like to go to the park too .

Section D: Comprehension Passage 1 $(4 \times 1 \text{ mark})$

Read the passage.

A s'more is a traditional campfire treat that is popular with children and adults for many years. It is a sandwich of roasted marshmallow and melted chocolate with graham crackers.

S'mores are usually made over the campfire. The marshmallow is roasted over the fire until it becomes very soft. Then, graham crackers with pieces of chocolate are used to sandwich the roasted marshmallow. The heat from the marshmallow will melt the chocolate.

This delicious treat always leaves children wanting more. In fact, that is probably how it got its name, s'more which means "some more".

If you do not have a campfire, you can still make s'mores in your kitchen using the microwave oven. You can enjoy them anytime - at breakfast, lunch, dinner or tea break. However, the best part about making s'mores is to put them over an open fire. Just make sure that there is an adult around when you are making them.

Put a tick in the box beside the best answer.

16)	When are s'mores usually eaten?					
	S'mores are usually eaten at					
	breakfast					
4	tea break					
	campfires					
17)	What are s'mores made of?					
	They are made of	· ·				
	marshmallow and chocolate					
	marshmallow, chocolate and bread					
	marshmallow, chocolate and graham crackers					
18)	How does the traditional campfire treat "s'more" get its					
	the melting of the chocolate					
	the children wanting to have more of the treat					
	the sandwich of roasted marshmallows and chocolate with graham crackers					
19)	Which of the following is correct?					
	S'mores					
	can only be made by adults					
	can be made using the microwave oven					
	is a popular campfire treat for children only					

Passage 2 (6 marks) Read the passage.

Henry was the postman from Eunos Town. He had been delivering letters at his neighbourhood for many years. He made sure that the letters were delivered to the right house. That day was Henry's last day at work. He was going to join his son who was living in China.

As Henry stopped by shops and homes, the people said nice things to him.

"You are such a good mailman. It will not be the same without you," said Mr Lim, the baker.

"Such kind words," smiled Henry.

Henry had handshakes and hugs from the people in Eunos Town. Many of them told him that they would miss him dearly.

At the end of the day, Henry put the mail into the last letterbox. He said sadly to himself, "I'll miss all of them." When he returned home, the people in his neighbourhood threw him a surprise party. Henry smiled widely.

Everyone had a great time at the party and Henry thanked them for being such good neighbours.

"Good luck, Henry," the people wished him as they left Henry's house.

assage.		[1
What did Henry work as?		[1 m
He 775	\$1000 p. 1000 p	#-i-
What did Henry's neighbours do fo	r him when he was c	lelivering the
What did Henry's neighbours do fo letters that day? Write down one o		lelivering the
letters that day? Write down one o	action.	[1m]
They	action.	[1m]

23) Is this sentence true or false? Write True or False on the line. Write down one story clue.

Sentence	True / False	Story Clue
Henry was upset when his neighbours threw	+	
him a surprise party.		
		[2 m]



~ End of Paper ~
Please remember to check your answers thoroughly.



This is the property of Maha Bodhi School.

No part of this should be duplicated without permission from the school.

EXAM PAPER 2016

SCHOOL

MAHA BODHI SCHOOL

SUBJECT

PRIMARY 2 ENGLISH

TERM

REVIEW 1

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8
cereal	spread	noise	leftover food	make messes	tallest	better	fastest
Q9	Q10	Q11	Q12	Q13	Q14	Q15	Q16
carry	stand	scans	thought	saw	Му	Sunday	butter ,

Q17 she did not eat for many days.

Q18 went through the hole in the basket without difficulty.

Q19 could not get out if the basket.

Q20 He was playing with his toy gun in the garden.

Q21 Joe told him stories and they played together.

Q22 Owen liked to have his lunch in the garden lately.

Q23 True. They smiled at him and ruffled his hair.

www.testpaper.biz

EXAM PAPER 2016

SCHOOL

: MAHA BODHI SCHOOL

SUBJECT

PRIMARY 2 ENGLISH

TERM

: REVIEW 2

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8
campfire	fire engine	park ranger	gives tour	protect	greets	show	pretend
Q9	Q10	Q11	Q12	Q13	Q14	Q15	
under	In front of	because	However	Janice	,	?	

Q16 campfires marshmallow, chocolate and graham crackers Q17 Q18 the children wanting to have more of the treat Q19 can be made using the microwave oven Q20 He was a postman from Eunos Town. Q21 They said nice things to him. Q22 They wanted him to be happy. Q23 False, Henry smiled widely.

www.testpaper.biz